Anglo-Catalan Society

58 Hurst Lane
Cumnor
Oxford
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Dear Alan,

Thank you very much for your letter of the 29th, and
for the enclosures. Your suggestions are fine, and I have incorporated
them, As regards the headings, I also prefer them in English,

I have already sent the MS. to the printer. I shall send
you one lot of proofs when they come, which I hope it will be
before the end of February, since we are going to be away for about
three weeks in March. I shall have 500 copies printed. Better have
a few more spares, and it will cost the same,

Perhaps we better wait to see if there are some more

applicants for the Scholarship, as you say.

All the best to you. You have worked Wery hard on this
thing, and I am sure it will be very much appreciated by the Society,
and also by the Col.loquialistes (how do you like this word?).
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